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The Oxford College of Science (TOCS) football team participated in the prestigious 

Intercollegiate Football Championship, held from 7th to 9th November 2024 at Christ 

Academy Institute of Advanced Studies in collaboration with the Directorate of Physical 

Education, Bangalore University. The tournament brought together top collegiate teams from 

Bangalore. The event commenced with an inspiring inaugural ceremony, where Dr. P. C. 

Krishnaswamy, Director of the Directorate of Physical Education, emphasized the importance 

of sports in fostering physical fitness, discipline, and teamwork. TOCS faced T. John Institution 

in their opening match, demonstrating exceptional teamwork and a strong defensive strategy, 

holding off their opponents for 40 minutes before conceding a decisive goal. Despite the narrow 

defeat, the team exhibited exemplary sportsmanship and gained valuable experience, 

strengthening their determination to improve and succeed in future competitions. This 

championship provided a platform to assess their skills, identify areas for growth, and reaffirm 

their commitment to the sport, laying a solid foundation for continued progress and success. 


